
Graduate Council Minutes 
 
August 29, 2017 
 

The Graduate Council met at 12:30pm in 129 Himes with the following members present 
Adams, Broussard, Chance (conference call), Gansle, Kelso, Lane (ex officio), Lindau, 
Lockridge, Marchand, Masse, (ex officio), Mocan, Page, Perry, Pojman. Absent members were 
Cai, de Quieroz, Frick, Husseneder, Sharkey 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes from the 04/24/17 meeting were presented. There were two corrections of the 
Promotion and Tenure Committee report by Chance: we should also say "assistant to associate," 
and the last sentence in that report should read "GS Dean" before "Provost." Perry move to 
approve, Lindau seconded. The minutes were approved with one abstention. That approval also 
includes email 

the l a s t  





• 	 Chance - believes that assistant professors should not serve as members of 
the Council 

• 	 Revision of By-Laws 
o 	 Masse - we will be doing that this year 

• 	 Graduate Council web site 
o 	 Broussard - Make it more streamlined and more appealing. Easily readable and 

understood. Update the content. 
• 	 Visiting departments to discuss the Graduate Council 

o 	 Pojman - Many people do not know what the Graduate Council does, or who 
their representative is. How do we overcome that? 

o 	 Broussard - Going out to the faculty in department. Attend department meetings, 
get their feedback and let them know we are their representatives. 

o 	 Adams-College representation of the members should be clear on website 
o 	 Broussard - Should have that and FAQs on website 
o 	 Pojman- Would this be useful? 
o 	 Lockridge - Some department meetings are already fully scheduled. In this case, 

an email would be more useful 
o 	 Gansle - I don't think department-level faculty would care as much. Already 

have a good relationship with Associate Dean at College, who would be the most 
important 

o 	 Lindau - He has done this in the past at meetings, and has not found that faculty 
are very interested. 

o 	 Adams- many departments do not have a member of the Graduate Council 
o 	 Lockridge - an email to department chairs on a regular basis might be useful 
o 	 Masse - Could also include in college newsletters. Clarifying what it is that the 

Council does. 
New 

• 	 Marchand - Two issues would like to discuss in the future 
o 	 Residency 
o 	 Dissertation and Thesis Editorial process 

• 	 Masse­

e Residency issues have been brought up 
 
o 	 Suggested that an ad hoc could be formed to address 

Lockridge moved to adjourn, Adams seconded. Unanimously approved. 

The meeting adjourned at 2: 10 p.m. 

Recorded by: 	 Approved by 

Sean Lane, Associate Dean 	 Michelle Masse, Dean of the Graduate School 


